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From the Library Director of Development

Since no one graduates from the library, University Library donors come from a variety of
curricula across the lowa State campus. Recently two donors, one from liberal arts and sciences
and one from engineering, made generous commitments to endowment funds they established for

the University Library.

Douglas Grahn, MS’50, PhD’52 in genetics from lowa State, made a $75,000 bequest in his
estate for the John W. Gowan Endowment to the University Library. Grahn is a retired senior
scientist with the Argonne National Laboratories and lives in Madison, Indiana. His wife is Ann
Wagoner Grahn.

Grahn established the endowment in memory of Dr. Gowan in recognition of Gowan’s
outstanding scholarship and dedication to graduate students. Gowan was professor and head of

the department of genetics at lowa State for many years.

The endowment is to be used at the discretion of the library dean to provide general support with
preference toward materials in statistics and genetics, the Women in Science and Engineering
Archives, general collection needs, and library faculty research projects. Grahn’s annual support of
the fund is being used for library faculty research.

Jon Hamann, BS'66 in chemical engineering, is a retired library systems department manager

for 3M. He was responsible for over 1,000 library customers of the company. Jon and his wife,
Myrna, now live in Las Vegas, Nevada. Myrna received her bachelor’s degree in mathematics from
Iowa State in 1965.

The gift was in stock and was made to endow the Jon T. and Myrna N. Hamann Endowment
for Library Support. The endowment provides general support for the University Library at the

discretion of the dean.

Endowments allow for a percentage of the earnings to be expendable annually. The expendable
rate is set by the ISU Foundation Board of Directors.
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